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boost serotonin levels and avoid mania or hypomania
episodes Can Serotonin Levels Boost Mood? It’s a ‘Yes’!
Metabolism, neurotransmitters, stress, vitamins,
exercise, or the occasional drink? Unfortunately, you’re
more likely than not to think of the latter when you’re
experiencing an episode of mania or hypomania. Your
serotonin levels are low — and the situation is already
full of riddles. Serotonin, also known as 5-
hydroxytryptamine (5-HT), is a naturally occurring
neurotransmitter found in the brain, spinal cord and GI
tract. It plays a key role in regulating a number of
functions, including your sleep, appetite, pain and
emotional processes. In fact, it’s involved in regulating
your mood, behavior, memory, thinking, feelings,
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concentration and movement — and even hunger and
the endocrine system. In other words, your mood and
your entire mental state is controlled by serotonin. Your
serotonin levels can be affected by several factors. They
can even go up if you suffer from depression. That’s just
one of the reasons why taking a serotonin booster pill
can help you feel more balanced and stable. But what if
you’ve never taken a pill containing synthetic serotonin
or you’ve been suffering from bipolar disorder for a very
long time? In this case, other options are available.
While you might have a harder time thinking of
“healthy” options, there are some things you can do that
are natural alternatives to boosting serotonin levels. Try
a few of these in moderation to keep your mood stable
and on track. Here are your ways to boost serotonin
levels naturally: 1. Natural Ways to Boost Serotonin
Levels and Avoid Mania or Hypomania Episodes Vitamin
B12 One of the most effective natural ways to boost
serotonin levels is to simply take a vitamin supplement
that includes B12 (and some can also provide you with
other nutrients that you need as well, including
magnesium and folic acid).
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